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Student Information System eSchoolPlus 4.0 Upgrade 
User Group Committee Meeting

Frankie Jackson participated with the Student Information System (SIS) user meeting on December 11, 2017. 
The purpose for the meeting was to introduce the plan for upgrading from eSchoolPlus 3.0 to eSchoolPlus 4.0. 
John Crumbley, the Director of Information Services and Applications (ISA), formed a user group comprised of 
key student information users such as attendance clerks, counselors, principals, nursing director, schedulers, 
registrars, etc. 
During the meeting, Rodney White, the SIS operations manager, went through the 4.0 functionality. He also 
showed an introductory tutorial video (see here).  The plan is to give the user committee members access to a 
training database so users can preview and practice with the 4.0 release. The schedule for upgrading to 4.0 is in 
April 2018. The user group committee meeting was well received. John and Rodney did a great job at sharing the 
information. 
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